
Dear Alliance Official Worker, 
 
This year is zipping right along. Summer is coming to an end. We’ll blink our eyes and soon the holidays will be upon us,      
followed quickly by our entrance into 2023. Once again, the Alliance family will launch the new year with 40 Days of Prayer. 
We’ll begin on Sunday, January 1, and conclude on Thursday, February 9. This new year’s prayer emphasis will focus on the 
various aspects of the Lord’s Prayer: 

• Week 1 – Prayer as Worship 

• Week 2 – Prayer as Kingdom Partnership 

• Week 3 – Prayer as Petition 

• Week 4 – Prayer as Confession 

• Week 5 – Prayer as Spiritual Warfare 

• Week 6 – Prayer as an Expression of Hope 
  

We will be providing our usual packet of resources that will arrive to you via email in early November. The resources will in-
clude graphics, sample sermon outlines, weekly introductory videos featuring Alliance leaders, as well as children’s and youth 
materials. Additionally, we’ll once again be hosting weekly virtual prayer gatherings on Tuesdays at 8:00 p.m. Eastern Time led 
by David and Ty King. And we’ll conclude on the high note of a livestream for the Alliance family on the evening of Thursday, 
February 9. 
 
We’d love to have you and your church participate with us. You can select from what we’re doing and add to it with prayer 
initiatives for your local church. There is no better way to begin the year than being on our knees together seeking the face of 
God. 
Keep the faith! 
 

 
Terry D. Smith 
Vice President for Church Ministries 


